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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 25th September 2015








September:





28th		Y6 Swimming


30th		Coffee Morning-9am


		Y6 Football festival





October:





1st		Try Thursday (Fish & Chips)


5th		Y6 Swimming


6th		Y5 Bikeability


7th		Y6 Girls Football Festival


12th		Y6 Swimming


13th		Y5 Bikeability


19th		Y6 Swimming


21st 		Mayoral visit


22nd		Y4 - Harvest Assembly


23rd		End of term





November:





3rd		School re-opens


5th		Individual school photo’s


6th		Y6 NSPCC Assembly


9th		Y4 Swimming


12th		Y1 & Y2 Flu Vaccine


13th		Y5 & Y6 NSPCC workshops


16th		Y4 Swimming


23rd		Y4 Swimming


26th		Christmas Coffee Afternoon








Thank you to everyone who supported our open afternoon on Monday.





The teachers enjoyed meeting you and it was helpful to have our e-safety messages reinforced at home.





I noted that many of you were very happy with the colouring pencils and glitter and we look forward to inviting you to an art event we have planned for later in the year!








School Applications 2016/2017





We now have a couple of copies of the 2016/2017 Nursery, Primary & Secondary School Application booklets in the school office.


Nursery deadline date is 16th October 2015, Primary is 15th January 2016 and Secondary is 31st October 2015.


Alternatively you can log on to





� HYPERLINK "https://www.sthelens.gov.uk/admissionsonline" �https://www.sthelens.gov.uk/admissionsonline�

















Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 14th September 2015





Congratulations to our Y6 class who had 99.3% attendance - a great achievement.





It’s encouraging to see such


great punctuality and attendance!



























































TUBS4TABLETS





Flora in partnership with Tesco are giving away thousands of free Samsung Galaxy Tablets to registered primary schools.


We have registered our school and now we need your help collecting the Flora TUBS4TABLET tokens inside all promotional tubs of Flora 500g.


These tubs are only available at Tesco stores.


Please send any tokens collected into school.








Coffee morning for Parents, Carers & Grandparents…





Join us in the community room from 9am on Wednesday 30th September for a chance to meet other parents, carers and grandparents. Have a chat, drink tea and coffee and eat cake!





We look forward to seeing you.





SWITCH TOGETHER,


SAVE TOGETHER





Want to make your energy bills more affordable?


Merseyside Collective Switch has saved an average of £206 a year on their energy bills.





Find out how much you could save .


Join the switch today!


Register by 19th October 2015





Call us on : 0800 043 0151


Or visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.LCRenergyswitch.co.uk" �www.LCRenergyswitch.co.uk�








Zumba @ Tunza with Emma





NEW Plate by Zumba – Monday 11am – 12pm - £4


Zumba Gold -  Wednesday 10.30am – 11.15am - £3


Zumba Kids – Wednesday 5pm – 5.45pm - £3 


ages 4-12


Zumba Party – Wednesday6pm – 6.45pm - £3.50 


age 13+





To book any of the Zumba sessions contact Ian at The Tunza Centre on 07739039177 or turn up 10 minutes before the scheduled session to register.



































Try Thursday





Why not encourage your child to ‘TRY’ a school lunch on Thursday 1st October to celebrate the Rugby World Cup.


We will be having traditional fish, chips and mushy peas with a rugby inspired cake for dessert.


Cost to Y3, 4, 5 & 6 is £2.20 and reception, Y1 & Y2 are free.





If your child would like to take part just let the office know and send your money in an envelope with your child’s name on.




















SCHOOL WEBSITE ADDRESS www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk

